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Greetings! 
 
     What a great weekend! 
Jamboree has come and gone, 
we made some great friends, 
carved some great projects, and 
set the tone for a wonderful 
event that I hope will be on 
ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΩǎ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŦƻǊ ȅŜŀǊǎ ǘƻ 
come. 
     The classes were great, the 
instructors were patient, 
encouraging and 
knowledgeable, the facilities 
were wonderful and by the 
comments we received, 
everyone had a great time. We 
received a fair number of 
comment sheets and will read 
all of them and make some 
decisions about what needs to 
change, what we need to add, 
what needs to be eliminated, 
and what we can do to make it a 
better event in the years to 

Our Guild meets the second Thursday of each month all year round at 6:30 
P.M. at the Woodcraft located at the Overland Park Shopping Center at 
7005 West Overland Road, Boise ID 83709   (208) 338-1190.   

The finances look OK, as in we did not break the 
 bank. I believe in the end, it will almost pay for 
 itself, depending on the totals costs, and the  
revenue that was collected. However, that was  
not the main concern this year. The ability of the  
Jamboree to pay for itself the first year was not  
very high on my priority list. Having a great event was the No. 1 
priority and I believe we made a huge stride towards that goal. My 
deepest thanks go out to each and every one of you for, firstly, 
believing in the worth of putting on the Jamboree, and secondly, 
helping out in the ways everyone helped out. This could not have 
been done without the help and support of those members who 
attended, paid their fees, taught, donated items, and helped with 
little things like taking registrations fees, talking to others about it, 
inviting carvers to come and attend, sweeping the floor, putting out 
tables, making great suggestions, and all the little things my tired 
ōǊŀƛƴ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǘƘƛƴƪ ƻŦ ŀǘ ǘƘƛǎ ƳƻƳŜƴǘΦ 
     Our meeting will be held this Thursday (June 4) as 3 of the 4 
members of the Executive Committee will be out of town on our 
normal 2nd Thursday of the month. Please attend and help us begin 
to plan another great Jamboree next year. I will post the pictures on 
our Facebook page as well as some on our website 
(www.idahowoodcarversguild.org). Hopefully by then we will have 
recovered from the weekend and will look back on our effort with 
satisfaction, tinted with a grain of ideas for making it better. 
     It will be a great meeting. Come and participate with us, even if 
you did not make it to Jamboree. We need to know what to plan for 
next year to get as many as we can interested in being involved. 
     See you Thursday! 
 
Eric Owens 
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The May meeting of the IWG was called to order by Eric Owens at 6:30 on 5/14/25. 
 
We had a guest, John Gorman, and Eric re-introduced Wayne McCashland, in 
 case anyone missed him. 
Jane gave the treasury report. 
 
May is election month for the IWG. All three trustees agreed to stay on: Don 
 Brigham, #1; Dean Shaw, #2; Beck Beus, #3. Eric and Jane were re-voted in as 
President and Treasurer, respectively. Tara Jones is our new Recorder of  
Minutes, and Ken Peterson is our new VP. Long may they reign! 
 
Eric is super jazzed-up for the Jamboree! So far, 32 carvers have signed up. There will be 40 t-shirts 
available for purchase. Steve is still accepting donations for the raffles. Ryan Olsen might sing! There 
will be snacks available. Classes are not full yet, 20 of the attendees have registered for premium 
classes. Set up will be Friday night, May 29th, 5-8. Un-set up will be Sunday eve at 5:00. Volunteers 
needed. The Jamboree will open at 8 am on Saturday for registration, and carving classes will 
commence at 9:00. Get your parking passes today, or at the gate, then carvers can park inside and close 
to the building. 
 
Carolyn will talk to the Nampa Public Library and find a date for a carve-in there, in July or October. 
 
The June meeting of the IWG is scheduled for June 11th, but seeing how three of four on the executive 
committee will be in Kennewick at the Carver Rendezvous there, the meeting is now scheduled for June 
4th. 
 
See you all at the JamboreeΗΗά 
Carolyn  

 
 

  

The Officers Elected at our May Meeting  
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Show and Tell for May 2015 

Straight 
from a 
limited 
teaching 
engagement 
at the great 
IWG 
Jamboree 
Beck Beus 
shared two 
cotton wood 
houses. 

Karla Glick 
showed a 
cottonwood 
house and 
two 
caricatures. 
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Monty Dick, who 
taught some 
classes at the 
Jamboree, showed 
to us the little 
cowboy and the 
two sided face he 
taught.  An angry 
hombre was also 
shared. 

{Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢ŜƭƭΣ ŎƻƴǘΩŘ 

Don Brigham, 
also an 
instructor at the 
Jamboree, 
shared a set of 
beautifully 
dominos. 



{Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢Ŝƭƭ ŎƻƴǘΩŘ 

Eric Owens 
shared a 
smirking 
cowboy 
named Charlie 

What an amazing job of leadership our president showed with 
the IWG Jamboree. May there be many more! 

Kay Viste shared  
a round box that 
demonstrates 
many examples 
of Chip Art 
styles. 


